
ITEM 18 
 
Motions Submitted to Council  
 
In accordance with Chapter 2, Part 2 (Rule 15) of the Council’s 
Constitution 
 
 
 
Motion 2 
 
Submitted by Councillor C Kent 
 
“This council believes that the changes proposed to Grays Fire Station are 
detrimental to the safety of the public and firefighters and we call on the Chief 
Fire Officer to reconsider them in light of new information bought to our 
attention by the Fire Brigades Union highlighting Thurrock as an area of 
extremely high risk.” 
 
Monitoring Officer Comments: 
 
There are no legal implications arising from this Motion. 
 
Section 151 Officer Comments: 
 
There are no financial implications arising from this Motion. 
 
Is the above motion within the remit of Council to approve?  
 
Yes 
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